
 
 

 

 
 
 

News from your Community Centre 
 
 
Your Community Centre has now re-opened 
 
Following the latest government guidance, we are 
pleased to announce that your local community 
centre has now re-opened. We are continuing to 
follow social distancing guidelines and have plenty 
of safety measures in place. Check out our new 
timetable of activities. 

 

Fit & Healthy 

 
If your post lockdown resolution is to lose some 
weight or to get more exercise why not join one or 
more of the classes at the centre. 
Slimming World runs every Wednesday, morning 
and afternoon slots are available. 
Booking essential – Contact Jess on 07487698506. 
 
 
 

Coffee Morning – Help Needed 
 
Following the sad announcement that Ann will 
shortly be leaving Grendon we are looking for a 
volunteer to run a small friendly group that meets 
every Thursday morning for coffee/tea and a chat. 
Please contact us for further information. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Timetable 

 

 
 
 

 

Monday 
 
 
 

Craft Afternoon 
[alternate weeks] 
 
 

2.00-4.00pm 
 
 
 

 
 
Tuesday 

Closed 
 
 
Exercise Class with 
Charlie the 
Caveman (Private 
booking – fully 
booked) 
 
Parish Council 
Meeting (2nd Tues) 
– via Zoom. 

9.00 -
11.00am 
 
2.00-3.00pm 
 
 
 
7.30-9.00pm 
 
 

 
Wednesday 

 
Slimming World 
(Booking essential) 
 

Morning 
and 
afternoon 
slots 
available. 

 
Thursday 

 
Coffee Morning 
 
 
Nature Makers 
Craft for Children 
 
 
Private Booking 

 
10.00am -
12.00noon 
 
 
1pm – 2pm 
 
 
7.00-8.00pm 
 

 
Friday 

 
Exercise Class with 
Charlie the 
Caveman (Private 
booking – fully 
booked). 

 
2.00-3.00pm 
 
 

Want to run your own activity, meeting or event?  

Your community centre is available for hire……  

Ring Christine on 01827 714289 to book. 

Only £7 per hour 

Grendon Community Centre, Boot Hill, Grendon, Warwickshire, CV9 1EU 

 

 

Grendon Community Centre 
At the heart of the local community 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Update from your Parish 

Council……

The Parish council has continued to work hard behind 
the scenes to support the local community during 
these difficult times. 

A new Parish notice board has been installed near 
Woodside School. This will allow residents stay up to 
date with important local information. 
 
A new children’s play slide has been gifted by the 
Parish Council to NWBC and installed at Boot Hill play 
area. 
 
A new grit salt bin has been installed to replace the 
damaged bin on Hastings Road. 
 
A meeting has been held with the developers of the 
new development ‘The Green’ (Phase 2 Penmire Rise) 
to address concerns raised by local residents. We 
continue to liaise with the developers to ensure all 
issues are resolved.   
 
Dordon Hall Lane – Works to the damaged road 
surface have been scheduled by WCC. The Parish 
Council continue to liaise with WCC to ensure this is 
completed as soon as possible.   
 
Highways England – a meeting has taken place with a 
representative of HE to discuss the issues with the A5 
trunk road. Conversations are on-going to try and 
rectify some of the issues. Any issues around upkeep 
and maintenance should be e-mail direct to;  
info@highwaysengland.co.uk. 

 
Next Parish Council meeting will be held via Zoom on 

Tuesday, 20th October 2020 at 7.30pm. 
Should you wish to attend the virtual meeting or 

raise any issues prior to the meeting please visit our 
website for more information.  

 

Minutes of Parish Council meetings can be viewed on 
our website or on the notice boards by the 
newsagents, outside the Community Centre, Hastings 
Road (Penmire Rise) and near Woodside School. 

 

 
 

Grendon Flood Action Group 

 
Due to the current COVID-19 restrictions the flood 
forum group has been unable to meet. Work 
continues to be on-going to improve flooding issues 
throughout Grendon and a full update will be 
provided in due course.  

The Parish Council has a limited number of inflatable 

sandbags available to assist those residents affected 

by flooding. These are available FREE OF CHARGE and 

can be collected from the Community Centre by prior 

arrangement with the Parish Council. Visit the PC 

website for further information.  

If you have any information on flooding in Grendon 

that would be useful and would assist us at our next 

multi-agency meeting, please contact us with details.  

Anyone who is interested in joining or contributing to 

the Grendon flood action group please feel free to get 

in touch with Sanjay Johal from the National flood 

forum charity by e-mail 

Sanjay.johal@floodforum.org.uk.  

 

Craig Tracey MP Surgeries 

Surgeries are held on Fridays in the constituency 

office at 76, Station Street, Atherstone. 

 

Appointments must be made.                                                             

Telephone - 01827 715243                                               

e-mail - sallyb.wilson@parliament.uk 

 

Grendon Parish 

Council 

If you would like to contact the Parish Council, 

please visit our website; 

www.grendonparishcouncil.org.uk 
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